
From: Louise Hogg [mailto:Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 10 April 2017 8:10 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; 'Adler, Melissa'; 'shaun.schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au'; 'rjb@ccfnsw.com'; Vasuki Paul 
; 'stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au'; 'guy@etuaustralia.org.au'; 'michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au'; 

'smaxwell@cfmeu.org' 

Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

 
Dear Vice President Hatcher,  

 

We refer to our correspondence of 31 March 2017.  

 

The hearing of the above matter will recommence today, with the parties delivering 

closing submissions. As we understand it, closing submissions will be delivered in topic 

order in accordance with the Issues Document dated 30 March 2017.  

 

Our clients have a particular interest in the AWU claim which is item 11 in  the Issues 

Document. We confirm that we will be in attendance at the Fair Work Commission in 

Melbourne tomorrow to deliver closing submissions in respect of this claim.  

 

If you have any queries in relation to the above,  please contact me.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Louise 

 

Louise Hogg 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 
Level 2, 10 Felix Street Brisbane QLD 4000 
Dir: +617 3218 0905 | Fax: +617 3832 1058 | Mob: 0427 364 223 

Tel: 1300 565 846 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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